
 
 
Meeting October 26, 2010  at 4:00 PM at the Sunset Sands Clubhouse was 
called to order at 4:00 PM .  
  

Agenda: 
  

1. Contacts and new member updates: 
    
Pat Cruse, Audubon  Society, Lisa Rantz, State Parks, Shelly Pollock, 
Grass Roots Garbage Gang, Ray Ledgerwood, WA Conservation 
Commission , John Suprunowski , Dunes Church Camp and Norm 
"Bud"       Cuffel, County Commissioner as well as others,  where contacted 
and have offered their support as we move through process of acquiring 
the grants needed to clean up Loomis Lake. 
  

2. Progress on grant filing. 
  

Mike Nordin, Pacific Conservation District reported the Planning Grant was 
complete and would be submitted on October 27th, 2010. The deadline is 
October 31, 2010.  We will know if the grant was approved in 
January.  Once we have received the planning grant we can move forward 
with meeting the requirements for writing the Clean-up grant in hopes it will 
be completed and submitted no later than June 2011.  Thank you Pacific 
Conservation District employees for helping us out. 
  

3. Discuss structure for this group 
  

Rene Cook will remain as chair of the Loomis Lake Group, John Holterman 
is now vice-chair.  In January, after the approval of the planning grant 
,(optimistic)  the structure of the group will continue to be discussed. 
  

  

Loomis Lake Group will meet again on January 11, 2011 @ 4:00 PM  at 
Sunset Sands Clubhouse. 
 


